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The Marion County Public Health Department’s Sharps Disposal Program was started in 

2009 to provide an alternative disposal option for home-generated sharps. Marion County 

residents can pick up new sharps containers at the three District Health Offices, and then 

return the full containers to those locations for safe disposal at no cost. The program tracks 

the number of participants, number of sharps containers collected, and the number of new 

sharps containers distributed to the public. 

 Annual Summary 

                  Participants: 792 

                  Containers collected: 1200 

                  Containers distributed: 1443 
 

 

Program Summary (2009-2024) 

Participants: 9047 

                  Containers collected: 12316 

                  Containers distributed: 12675 

 

 

 

 

 


